
 
 

Capital Program  
Lakewood Elementary Questions Answered 

 

Q1. Will neighbors expect more vehicular trafÏc? 
TrafÏc volumes are not expected to change, other than regular yearly fluctuations. Distribution of trafÏc 
is not expected to change significantly either. 

Q2. How can speeders be addressed? 
Speeding on city streets is enforced by the City of Ann Arbor Police Department. If a person suspects 
speeding, they need to contact AAPD. Residents can also ask for a road patrol to be stationed on the 
streets to monitor speeding. AAPS implements a safe routes to school program with assistance from City 
of Ann Arbor trafÏc engineers and law enforcement and through education and enforcement we can 
implement some programs. 

Q3. What is the distance for buses? 
The bus drop-off and pick-up lane will be located approximately 40' from neighboring property lines. 

Q4. Will other schools be staged at old Lakewood Elementary? 
No, the existing Lakewood will be demolished starting in the Summer of 2028, prior to occupancy of new 
Lakewood in Fall of 2028. 

Q5. Including Lakewood Woods in the design is desired by the Community, will it be? 
The project is not anticipated to disturb Lakewood Woods. Increased accessibility to the Woods is a 
project goal. 

Q6. What will happen to walking paths? 
Existing seasonal walking paths will be modified, but resulting paths will represent an expansion of this 
valuable Community asset. 

Q7. What about noise control for students? 
Temporary construction disruptions of all types will be kept to a minimum for students, staff and school 
community. 
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Don’t see a question listed?  Please visit the New Construction/Major Project FAQs here. 

https://a2schoolsbond.org/faqs/

